
 

 

 

DATE:   March 18, 2019 

TO:  Mayor Chelminiak and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Cecilia Martinez-Vasquez, Youth Link Board 
  Parks and Community Services 

 
SUBJECT: Gumbo Night Invitation 

 

On behalf of the City of Bellevue’s Youth Link Board, you are cordially invited to attend 
the Youth Link’s 21st Annual Gumbo Night. This annual event is a unique opportunity 
for public officials and elected officials to meet with members of the Bellevue Youth Link 
Board and Council to discuss the future of Bellevue in a casual and fun setting. In past 
years, members of the Bellevue City Council, Bellevue School Board, Parks & 
Community Services Board and Human Services Commission have attended the annual 
event at the home of Sherry and David Grindeland. 

Wednesday, April 17, 2019 
5:00–7:00pm 
The home of Sherry Grindeland 
Former Youth Link Board Co-chair 
14319 NE 16th Place 
425.747.0810 
 

Youth Link's 29th Annual Community Leadership Awards will be held Wednesday, 

May 29th, Bellevue Council Chambers. Bellevue youth are awarded Bellevue's 

highest recognition for youth leadership in over 20 categories and we request City 

Council members to present the awards together with members of the Bellevue Youth 

Council. More information will be sent as we get closer to the May date. 
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